From: Gregg Clemens

To: ES-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: WR-26
Date: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:41:45 PM

I wish to comment on the proposed conversion to ATVs only. They actually cause more erosion, instead please
consider closure during the rainy spring season. Regards, Gregg Clemens

Gregg
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